
  
 
  

  Captured Moments from This Past Week… 
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Serving the Children of the World| September 20, 2025 
 

 The Legion of Honor 
recognition is a very prestigious 
award given to dedicated Kiwanis 
members who have served 25 or 
more years of service!  This past 
week our club was especially 
fortunate to provide this 
recognition for a husband-and-
wife team, Robert and Judy 
Munger.  The certificate and pin 
are a way for Kiwanis 
International and its clubs to 
show appreciation for dedicated 
members who have contributed 
to the organization's mission of 
serving communities.  Our club 
is particularly appreciative of the 
energy and enthusiasm these 
long-time Kiwanis members have 
brought to our program, here in 
Tigard.  Their regular attendance 
at meetings, participation on the 
club Board, knowledge of 
Kiwanis policies and ideas for 
new projects, (not to mention 
new members brought into the 
club), has provided a much-
appreciated boost to our club’s 
program. 

Legion of Honor Presentations 

 

Congratulations to Judy Munger who was 

recognized at the Wednesday meeting 

for her 25 years of outstanding service to 

Kiwanis. 

 

Bob Munger was also recognized with a 

Legion of Honor Award.  In his case, he 

has been an active member of Kiwanis  

for 35 years! 

 



 
 
 
  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

• A lot went on this last week, and it all deserves at least a short re-cap!  We owe a BIG thanks to 

Bill for the hours of work he put into refurbishing the two benches at the park in downtown 

Tigard.  Here are some “during… and after” pictures of the benches! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

• On Saturday evening we held the club social/potluck.  The weather was perfect for an outdoor 

event.  As always, there were a lot of wonderful food choices.  George recognized a few of the 

members for their contributions to the club, and everyone had a good time.  He gave out gifts, 

including this Kiwanis cap that went to Robin, who is our newest club member.  Below are two 

pictures from the event.  As you can see, we were even able to spend a little time relaxing 

around the campfire pit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill commented that he put about 10 hours 
into the project.  It involved replacing some 
boards, as well as sanding and painting the 

ones that were still in decent shape. 

He also thoroughly cleaned the metal 
Kiwanis logos that make up the legs of 

the benches. 

        

             



  
 
 
  

 

• On Sunday morning there were 9 of us representing the Kiwanis Club of Tigard at                

the Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp Walk, Roll and Stroll.  Even though it rained heavily, we      

performed our duties as “course monitors”. Then, we enjoyed a great lunch, the 

camaraderie of being together, and a wonderful program provided by the MHKC Staff.  

Here are a few pictures to showcase the morning’s activities. 

 

 

Yes, this woman walked in the 
pouring rain with her baby!  Also 
pictured are Barb, Bill and Sheila, 
strolling the course after finishing 
their duties as course monitors.  

George helped serve lunch.  And 
Chris won a golf bag in the raffle! 

 

• That same day, the final Sunday Parkways event was held.  It was a little different than the 

others we have joined over the course of this past summer.  Because it was held in 

downtown Portland, participants had to be continually stopped at crosswalks.  Our job was 

to use portable “Stop and Go” signs to direct the flow of traffic.  We constantly had to be 

alert to potential hazards, including the regular arrival of trains coming down the tracks! 

 

            



 
  

 

• It was an interesting Back-to-School Night, (on September 18th), for our Kiwanis and Key Club 

members who “manned” a table to encourage the Sherwood Middle School students to join 

Builders Club.  Unbeknownst to us, the administration went with a new program for the evening, 

allowing no time for parents and students to mingle near the tables, as was the case in the past.  

So…. it was pretty much a wasted 2 hours!  At least we tried!   

 

 

• At the September 

18th Key Club 

meeting, 63 

students worked 

on a “Random 

Acts of Kindness” 

service project.  

They decorated 

clothespins with positive messages.  

Each student worked on five clothespins, 

which were then placed in a plastic bag 

and stored, for now.  On November 6th, 

(KCI Random Acts of Kindness Day), they 

will distribute the clothespins around 

campus, pinning them to students they 

see.  Those students will, in turn, pass the 

positive message on to someone else.  

It’s a fun project that really does bring laughter and good cheer to the entire campus! 

• Take a leisurely drive to Sherwood this Sunday afternoon and discover the 

sweet goodness of homemade desserts; and while you’re at it, help support the 

Key Club program!  The students decided to do this fundraiser to be able to 

afford supplies for some new service projects they are planning to do.  Their 

Bake Sale is open from 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. in the parking lot of Kohl’s, 15585 SW 

12th St., Sherwood.   



 
 
 

• The Key Club will be holding a club orientation on Friday, at school, during Flex time.  

Members will need to sign up to attend.  The program will introduce members to the 

organization at all levels, showcasing international, district, division and club policies, goals 

and activities.  Holding a club orientation is highly recommended by Key Club International, 

but this is the first time it has been done at Sherwood.  As such, it is extra challenging, 

because the officers planning the event are creating something completely new!  
  

• Between our Kiwanis Club and the Key Club, we have a large                                                           

group of people planning to volunteer at the Beaverton Food Bank                                                           

on Saturday, September 27th!  There are currently 8 Kiwanis members                                                          

and 10 Key Clubbers planning to show up at 9:00 a.m. at 1870                                                               

NW 173rd Ave., in Beaverton.    
 

• If you haven’t yet paid your dues, please remember to take care of this by September 30th.  

At this point, the only option for paying them is to mail the dues to Chris Anderson.  His 

address is on the invoice that he emailed to you earlier this month.  The dues are $175.  

Anyone who hasn’t paid dues by the first day of October will be taken off the club roster.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

• The October 1st lunchtime meeting will be Jaclynn Anderson’s first meeting to conduct as 

the 2025-26 Club President.  We welcome her leadership and are excited to be starting a 

new year of service.  Be at the Murrayhill Taphouse at 11:45 a.m. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

• On Sunday, October 5th, a crew of Tigard members will be working at the Tigard Farmers 

Market.  In addition to the Plinko Game to find out which of our charities the community 

supports, and general membership recruitment that we’ve done at the previous two 

markets, several Key Clubbers will be joining us to do face painting.  They will have a table 

set up next to us.  They will be asking for donations to the Ronald McDonald House Charities. 

 

 

 

• It you haven’t yet put it on your calendar, mark off 10:00 a.m. 

on Saturday, October 4th for the Adopt-A-Road project, 

meeting at Sherwood Middle School.  There will be Key 

Clubbers and Builders Clubbers there to help.  This is one of 

those rare K-Family projects, where we are joined by both of 

our SLPs, (Student Leadership Programs).  We will pick up trash 

on the street fronting the school, as well as on the campus. 
 

 

• Also on October 4th is an opportunity 

to assist the Tigard community with 

the annual El Tigre Festival.  El Tigre 

Fest is Tigard’s annual Hispanic 

Heritage Month celebration, 

honoring Latino culture, Filipino 

History Month, music, food, and 

community. This free, family-friendly 

festival brings together the heart of 

Tigard for a full day of connection, 

celebration, and cultural pride. The 

City of Tigard is looking for volunteers 

to help at this event. 
 

 

Saturday, October 4, 2025 

11:00 AM – 7:00 PM 

Cook Family Park 

17005 SW 92nd Ave, Tigard, OR  

 

Sign up to volunteer for a shift 

here: 

https://tigard.galaxydigital.com/

need/index?s=1&need_init_id=14

211 
 

https://tigard.galaxydigital.com/need/index?s=1&need_init_id=14211
https://tigard.galaxydigital.com/need/index?s=1&need_init_id=14211
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